
    Police Department + District Office Permanent Location Committee   

 

 

Committee Members:   

• President Aquino-Fike 

• Vice-President Gough 

 

Purpose:   

To investigate and recommend a permanent location for the police and district offices within the 

borders of Kensington.  The Committee will consider, inter alia: 

1. available commercial, land, and residential properties within Kensington’s border 

2. architecture plans submitted by Bart Jones 

3. architecture plans submitted by Jim Watt 

*The Committee will not consider properties located within Kensington Park, the Arlington Avenue 

parking lot, or in any other city/municipality’s borders. 

 

Deliverables: 

1. The Committee will provide public updates at regular monthly board meetings until a 

location is identified or the committee dissolves. 

2. The Committee will provide a recommendation, including a thorough cost-benefit analysis of 

the top 2 location options, no later than 12 months from the committee formation date. 

 

Limitations:   

1. The Committee’s final recommendation will be presented in a public board meeting.  No 

vote or action will occur for at least 3 days following the public presentation to allow 

opportunity for board and community input. 

2. No Committee member will commit to any contract or expenditure on behalf of the District 

without prior approval by the GM or the full board. 

3. Committee members will direct all requests for information from staff through the GM, and 

will endeavour to keep all such requests to a minimum. 

 

Timing: 

The Committee will dissolve once a permanent location has been voted on by the full board or no 

later than 18 months from the committee formation date if no location has been approved. 

 

 


